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9/9/18 Bath Invite Recap: 
It was a calm, cool morning with a competitive field Saturday allowing the Northville boys cross country team to post 
some fast times at the Bret Clements Memorial Invitational in Bath, Mich. 

Senior Nick Couyoumjian (16.07.6) finished seventh, leading Northville to a team score of 143 and a seventh-place finish 
in the 15-school Class 1 race.  Ann Arbor Skyline won the meet and Saline finished runner-up with scores of 112 and 119, 
respectively. 

Caro’s Yami Albrecht won the 5,000-meter race in 15 minutes, 39.2 seconds. 

Other scorers for the Mustangs included senior Raymond Jiang (27th, 16:52.6), senior Alex Flegal (35th, 17:00.6), 
sophomore Sean McKee (36th, 17:01.5), and junior Josh Hardy (38th, 17.02.3).  

Juniors Brandon Liu (57th, 17:24.5) and Alex Beloiu (71st, 17:41.5) rounded out the varsity lineup for the Mustangs. 

“This group, from top to bottom, put in a solid effort throughout the race,” head coach Tim Dalton said.  “We are all very 
pleased with their times, and they are starting to unlock their potential.  The back-end Varsity spots, the door is open for 
them and I know it’s a big deal to a lot of the guys on the team to grab those spots when the dust settles.” 

Meanwhile, Northville’s JV team won with a perfect score of 15, taking the first five places in the race, led by junior Josh 
Morrisey (17:33.1). 

“Josh led the race wire-to-wire,” Dalton said.  “He was locked in this morning and was happy with his result.” 

The Mustangs will compete again on Tuesday in their first KLAA action and on Friday at the MSU Spartan Invitational at 
Forest Acres East Golf Course in East Lansing.  

“The Sparty Invite is a key meet on our schedule each fall,” Dalton said.  “We have a great opportunity to measure up 
against a lot of the best teams in Michigan and Ohio.” 

Photo: The NHS Boys Cross Country Team at the Bret Clements Memorial Invitational in Bath, MI 

 

 

 

 


